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USCG – AIS SPECIAL NOTICE FOR SHIPS OPERATING IN US WATERS

TO: SHIPOWNERS, SHIPS’ OPERATORS AND
MANAGERS, MASTERS,

APPLICABLE TO: ALL SHIPS OVER 300GT ENGAGED ON
INTERNATIONAL VOYAGES

EFFECTIVE AS FROM: Date of this Circular

Monaco, 26th August 2010

The US Coast Guard Navigation Center has issued a notice reminding mariners that
any vessel operating in US waters equipped with an Automatic Identification System
(AIS) should confirm that the proper channel frequency has been selected.

The USCG notice is annexed to this Circular.


